
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Colonia Dr. & Delcourt Ave. Sidewalks & Traffic Calming 

 
 

April 4, 2023  
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Town would like to inform you that as construction proceeds, driveway access will be 
restricted for at least 7 days each time concrete is placed across your driveway. This 
includes curbs & gutters, sidewalks & driveway replacements.  
 
Concrete curbs along Colonia Drive from Malone Rd to Delcourt Ave are scheduled to be 
placed starting Tuesday April 11th, 2023.  
 
Please, park your vehicles outside the construction zone between the hours of 7am to 5pm 
on weekdays.  
 
Garbage/Recycling/Organics Collection 
 
Please continue to place your garbage/recycling/organics containers at the curb/boulevard 
for collection.  

 
We understand the construction will be an inconvenience for you and will do our best to 
minimize the disturbance. If you have questions about the project, you may contact the 
undersigned at Infrastructure Services, 250-245-6442 or email me directly at 
iadams@ladysmith.ca . 
 
Regards, 
 
Ira Adams, AScT 
Senior Engineering Technologist 
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